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Stakeholder Feedback Needed for Strategic Planning 
The Education Council, administration, and representatives from the        
faculty and staff will develop a strategic plan to implement over the            
next 5 years. This plan will act as our road map for school             
improvement as we strive for excellence in ​Academics, Catholicity         
and Discipleship, Extracurricular Activities and Athletics, and       
Stewardship. 
 
To assist in the strategic planning process, we are asking for your            
feedback and input. Please provide input and feedback in regards to           
Academics, Catholicity and Discipleship, Extracurricular     
Activities and Athletics, and Stewardship​. Thank you for your         
feedback and input! 

OCS Stakeholder Strategic Planning Feedback Form 
 
OCS Director of Business Affairs Position 

Owensboro Catholic Schools is seeking applicants for the Director of          
Business Affairs. This position is responsible for administering all         
business and financial affairs of OCS. This position is characterized with           
high technical content, entails supervisory responsibility, and requires        
broad personal interface internally and externally. 
 

OCS is seeking qualified applicants with a bachelor’s degree in Accounting or a related field and three years of                   
accounting experience. Knowledge of and experience in not-for-profit accounting preferred. 
 
Please submit resume, cover letter, and official college transcripts to Karen Taber. Central Office/Human              
Resources, 1524 W. Parrish Ave., Owensboro KY, 42301, or email to ​karen.taber@owensborocatholic.org 
 
Report Cards 
End of year report cards have been mailed to our families. If you have not yet                
received your children’s report cards, please contact Karen Taber at the Central            
Office (270-686-8896) as you may have past due fees. Thank you for your             
cooperation. 
 
 

mailto:karen.taber@owensborocatholic.org
https://goo.gl/forms/baEt2XMiOkBvYFNt2


 

 
Central Office and SCRIP Office Closed July 3-4 
Due to the 4th of July Holiday, the Central Office and SCRIP Office will be closed on Monday July 3 and                     
Tuesday, July 4. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Important Dates 
June 1 - Deadline to activate FACTS account for a 12 month payment plan 
June 19-23 - SCRIP office to be closed 
July 3-4 -Central Office/SCRIP Office to be closed due to the holiday 
July 14 - Last day to pay tuition in full and receive 3% discount 
August 1 - Final day to pay tuition in full or to activate a FACTS account  

(2% penalty will be assessed if not completed by this date) 
June 25-July 9 -Athletic Dead Period for middle school and high school athletes - There is to be no use  

of school facilities, team uniforms, transportation, coaches, personnel or anything related 
to the athletic program. 

August 9 -First Day of School 
 
 
OCS 17-18 Academic Calendar 
Please click below for the OCS 17-18 Academic Calendar! 
 

17-18 Academic Calendar 
 
 
Thank you for supporting Catholic education in Owensboro, Kentucky! 
 

Blessings, 
 

Gerald E. Schoen, Director 
Owensboro Catholic Schools 
 

"Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid. Do not be discouraged. For the Lord, your God, will be                   
with you wherever you go." Joshua 1:9 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1CgSVopaaLjgdBFMBKDPA93kKc1L9XpW-eDJhpqeiSLE/edit?usp=sharing

